
Grand Junction, Colorado 

 

May 5, 1969 

 

ROLL CALL 

 

The newly elected members of the City Council, together with Councilmen Stanley Anderson and Robert Evans met at 

10:00 o'clock A.M. on Monday, May 5th. Councilmen Richard Youngerman, District "E", Theodore Naff, District "D" 

and Raymond Paruch, Councilman at Large, were sworn in to office by City Clerk Helen C. Tomlinson. Councilmen 

Colescott and Meacham were absent. City Manager Rn N. Gray, City Attorney Gerald Ashby and City Clerk Helen C. 

Tomlinson were also present. President Youngerman then called the meeting to order and roll was called. 

 

PRESIDENT OF COUNCIL 

 

R. G. Youngerman re-elected 

 

It was moved by Councilman Evans and seconded by Councilman Paruch that Richard G. Youngerman be re-elected as 

President of the Council and Ex-Officio Mayor of the City of Grand Junction. Motion carried. 

 

PRES. PRO-TEM 

 

Ray A. Meacham 

 

It was moved by Councilman Anderson and seconded by Councilman Evans that Councilman Ray A. Meacham be 

elected as President Pro-tempore. Motion carried. 

 

COMMITTEE APPOINTS 

 

President Youngerman appointed members to committees as follows: 

 

G.J. Planning Commission - Councilmen Harry O. Colescott and Raymond Paruch 

 

Recreation Commission - Councilman Robert B. Evans 

 

Airport Board - Councilman Stanley R. Anderson 

 

Board of Health - Theodore Naff who will also serve on Museum Board. 

 

 ADJOURNMENT 

 

It was moved by Councilman Anderson and seconded by Councilman Evans that the meeting adjourn. Motion carried. 

 

 

____________________ 

Helen C. Tomlinson\City Clerk 

 


